
Pacifica Residents Asked to Help Prepare for the Storm 
  

A series of two storms are forecast for this weekend that may bring high winds and significant 
rainfall, and the City of Pacifica needs residents' help in preparing for them.  To prevent or limit 
flooding, please check the storm grates in your neighborhood and remove any debris that could 
block water flow.  In addition, please check your yard for leaves or other material that could get 
transported into the storm grates, and dispose of it in advance.  During the storm, if City 
assistance is needed, please call (650) 738-7314. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Lorie Tinfow 
City Manager 
 


